
 Tuesday 22nd October 

Year 5/6 Puberty Talk 

 Thursday 24th October 

Water Wise Incursion 

 Friday 25th October 

World Teachers Day 

Room 1 Assembly 

 Monday 28th October 

Interschool Athletics 

 Thursday 31st October 

Halloween Dress Up 

 Thurday 7th November 

Massed Choir Rehearsal 

9.34am to 1.30pm 

 Friday 8th November 

Massed Choir Performance 

7.15pm to 8.45pm—Bold Park 

 Monday 11th November 

Remembrance Day 

 Wednesday 13th November 

Remembrance Day 

 Thursday 14th November 

ROLA Competition  

 Friday 15th November 

Room 3 Assembly  

 Monday 18th - 29th November 

Swimming Lessons 

1.10pm to 2.30pm 

 Friday 22nd November 

Year 6 Transition Day 

Belmont City College 

 Monday 25 November 

Kindy 2025 Info Session 

2.00pm 
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Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

I hope you all had a great holiday and filled it with wonderful family memories!  

It’s great to see the kids come back, smiling and eager to reconnect with their 

class mates and their teacher—and tell us about their holidays.  It’s unbelievable 

that we are now into 4th term—with the long school holidays only a “blink” away. 

4th Term Events— 

Staff Welcomes:  Welcome and Goodbye to Mrs Watkins who has filled in as 

relief in Room 3 for the past 2 weeks.  Our sincere thanks for all the great work 

you have done with our Year 1/2 class.   

Miss Toh will be joining us on Monday, 21st October for the rest of the term.  I’m 

sure everyone will make her feel very welcome. 

Interschool Athletics Carnival:  Mr Hevron has selected the team to represent 

Belmont on Monday, 28th October at Gerry Archer Sporting Complex.  This was 

originally planned for the 25th October on our Term Planner.  Our team will travel 

by bus to the oval—the costs being covered by the donations received from our 

P&C.  All the best to our team! 

World Teachers’ Day—Friday, 25th October.  At Belmont Primary School we 

celebrate and acknowledge the awesome work done by all our staff members—

teachers, support staff and admin.  It’s “Hats Off” to everyone! 

Halloween—31st October— we invite all students to come in their spooky 

costumes for a day of fun!  Let’s see how many staff members join in! 

Music Fest—Friday, 8th November—Choir students will be performing with a 

thousand other students at, HBF Stadium–Mt Claremont, from 7:15-8:45pm.  

Mrs Fonty will be sending out further information this coming week. 

ROLA Competition—Thursday, 14th November—Mrs Reiger has been “training” 

our selected students to compete in this Read Out Loud event, which sees 

students from all schools in our network compete in the different year levels.   

Swimming—18th-29th November—Permission forms and Swimming level notes 

will be sent home this week.  Students will need to return their swimming forms, 

along with the payment, before they can attend these lessons.  Last year, we had 

nearly everyone attend these important lessons, and this year we will be aiming 

for 100% attendance from PP to Yr 6. 

Whole School SciTech Visit—4th November—thanks to Mrs Waters for organising 

this event for all students to Year 5 (Year 6 students have their Graduation 

activities)  This will be a whole day event and notes to follow. 

End of Year Christmas Concert and Awards Evening—Wednesday, 11th 

December—6:00pm start.  All classes will be performing their Christmas Class 

item and our final awards for 2024 will be presented.  This is always a wonderful 

event to finish off the year and hope to see you all there. 

Colour Fun Run—Thursday, 12th December—This will be a fun and exciting way 

to finish the term—more information to follow! 

With kind regards—-Stephanne Dann—Stay well and happy!   

 

213 Great Eastern Highway  Phone: 6216 1800 

Principal:      Ms Stephanne Dann 

MCS:            Mrs Pani Fitzpatrick 

                        Email:          Belmont.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
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Office News 
***We are now in our last term and accounts must be paid as soon as possible—thank you*** 

Reminders have been sent out with your children today.  These may be paid by: 

• EFTPOS (in the school office for your convenience). 

• Credit Card—Filling out the Credit Card details on your reminders and 

handing in to the office for processing. 

• Direct Deposit 

BSB: 066 040   ACCOUNT:  1990 1797 

Please put you child’s name as reference. 

• Payment Plan—please come into the office to set one up if you would like 

to even out your payments and make life easier. 

Happy Birthdays in October 
 

Optimism is a happiness magnet. 

If you stay positive, 

good things 

  and good people will be drawn to you. 

Anon 

Kind Thoughts 
• Callen 

• Gael 

• Nancy 

• Eiman 

• Enzo 

• Yoedzer 

• Ashanti 

• Ms Fonty 

Room 3 has started off the term feeling inspired by Space Week! 

As part of our learning, we have been reading a book called  

Stellarphant by James Foley. We have also been using this book 

to help us learn more about how to write a narrative. 

Stellarphant blurb… 

“Heroes come in all shapes, sizes, and species. 

Stella wants to be an astronaut.  

There is only one problem: Stella is an elephant. 

Every time she applies to Space Command, they come up with a 

New reason she can’t join. But where there’s a will, there’s a 

way.  

And Stella is determined to reach for the stars. 

Does she have the right stuff?” 

The children really enjoyed making their own rockets. They look 

fantastic!  Thank you,   Mrs Watkins (Teacher—Room 3) 

Room 3 News 
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Community News 


